## FROM THE MINISTER OF HEALTH



Tristen Kelso
Director British Dental Association (NI)
British Dental Association
tristen.kelso@bda.org

Castle Buildings Stormont Estate BELFAST, BT4 3SQ Tel: 028 9052 2556

Email: private.office@health-ni.gov.uk

Your Ref:

Our Ref: COR-1005-2024

Date: 7 February 2024

Dear linter,

Thank you for your letter of 5 February regarding your concerns in relation to workforce issues for dentists in Northern Ireland.

You will be aware that I have asked that officials from my Department's Workforce Policy Directorate engage with trades unions as a matter of urgency in order to find a way forward. I am happy to confirm that the British Dental Association will be included in those discussions. Officials will be in contact directly with you to agree suitable arrangements for engagement.

I look forward to achieving substantial progress in relation to your concerns.

Yours sincerely

Robin Swann MLA Minister of Health